
Addendum No. 1 
November 21, 2003 
Lower Manhattan Development Corporation Request for Qualifications for General 
Legal Services (LMDC-30)  
 
Acknowledgement of the Addendum 
Attachment 1 Standard Business Background Questionnaire, as posted today, November 
21, 2003, is the only attachment to the RFQ.  Please acknowledge receipt of this 
addendum in your proposal submission. 
 
Responses to Questions 
 
We were wondering if there are any forms that you would like us to use in submitting 
our response.  Additionally, we were curious as to whether you are interested in 
attorney biographies. 
 
All documents relevant to this RFQ are available on our website:  www.renewnyc.org.  
Please follow the substance specified in the RFQ.  There is no specific form, other than 
Attachment 1, which is the Standard Business Background Questionnaire (please be 
aware that postings for this RFQ on our website prior to today, November 21, 2003, may 
have contained additional attachments that were incorrectly linked to this RFQ). 
 
Your proposal submissions must contain attorney resumes (see Section III.A.3 of the 
RFQ).  These resumes, whether in full page or paragraph format, will be included in the 
10-page limit. 
 


